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VICTORIA POLICE NETBALL CLUB – 2024 BLUE RIBBON 
FOUNDATION ANNUAL NETBALL TOURNAMENT 

Victoria Police Netball Club would like to invite you and your 
netball club/players/team to attend the Victoria Police Netball 
Club (VPNC) Blue Ribbon Foundation Seniors Tournament - 

2024. The tournament is to be held on
Sunday 14th of April 2023.

The tournament will be held at the Diamond Creek Netball 
Courts, 2 Diamond Street, Diamond Creek 3089.  Games will be 
outside on the newly refurbished courts which now feature a 

Rebound Ace surface with shelters and seating for spectators.
 

The aim of the tournament is to raise funds for the Victoria 
Police Blue Ribbon Foundation. The Foundation perpetuates 
the memory of members of Victoria Police killed in the line of 
duty through the support of worthwhile community projects 
within Victoria. The foundation provides funding for new and 
improved emergency facilities in public hospitals named in 

memory of fallen officers. It's a program that remembers lives 
by saving others. 

The tournament is a ladies and mixed seniors (age 16 yrs +) 
only tournament that is designed to get players out and about 
at the beginning of the Spring Season and after the Christmas/

New Year Break. It is also a great opportunity for 
representative teams, Football/Netball Clubs and Social teams 

alike to play together in a competitive but social event. 

All levels of competition will be catered for. 

If you are interested in entering a team please email 
netballclub-mgr@police.vic.gov.au  
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